GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
CORPORATE AFFAIRS
LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:3661
ANSWERED ON:13.02.2014

RECOMMENDATION OF CCI
Siricilla Shri Rajaiah

Will the Minister of CORPORATE AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Competition Commission of India (CCI) has recommended for restructuring of the coal mining sector by introducing
more players;and

(b) if so, the details thereof?

Answer

MINISTER OF THE STATE (INDEPENDENT CHARGE) IN THE MINISTRY OF CORPORATE AFFAIRS (SHRISACHIN PILOT)

(@) & (b) In its order concerning Coal India Limited, the Competition Commission of India has recommended introduction of 'more
players' in the Coal Sector to reduce dominance by any one party in the Coal Sector and has also pointed out that even establishment
of independent regulatory oversight in that Sector will only help if "there are enough players in the market".
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